
Engayne Newsletter 

Autumn 2 2023 Second Half Term  What’s happening at Engayne? 

HOUSEPOINTS 

The winning house for 
Autumn 2 is:  

 

 

 

 

With 2363  house 
points 

 

Children from Terra 
house can wear non-

uniform on  

Thursday 4th January   
2024 

(5th January if birthday 
clash)  

 

POPPY APPEAL  

This term has been very eventful with many school visits, new clubs that staff are running and of course our visitors from Ofsted.  

Everyone is ready for a break from routines and some time to spend with family and friends.  

On behalf of all the children, staff and governors we wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy 2024.  

The children return to school on Thursday 4th January 2024. (Any birthdays over the holidays can wear non-uniform on the 1st day 
back).  

Regards Mrs Sankey   

NETBALL 
 

This half term, Engayne's Netball squad took part in Havering's Netball 
Tournament.  We played against three other schools and won every match! 
The team were fantastic.  They supported and cheered each other on and 
showed respect to the opposition and umpires.  Now on to the quarter 
finals, well done team!  Miss Thomas  

 

Travel for Life Gold Level Accreditation  
 

We are very proud to announce we have recently achieved the Gold TfL 
Travel for Life Accreditation.  

This achievement demonstrates that we have embraced the values of the TfL 
Programme wholeheartedly, making significant strides towards reducing 
carbon emissions, promoting active travel, and ensuring the safety of our 
pupils during their commutes.  

The award also recognises the exceptional efforts by staff, pupils and parents 
on promoting safe and environmentally friendly modes of transportation as 
well as our commitment to fostering a sustainable future for the school and 
the community it serves. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Miss Brennan 

Date reminders: 

Monday 18th Dec: 

Non Uniform/Christmas 
Jumpers/Christmas 
Parties 

Tuesday 19th Dec: 

EPFA Selection Box Roll/
Non Uniform Day 
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Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 

Reception 
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Year 6 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Trent 

Year 5 have been writing Christmas Letters to 
year 1. They wrote a letter to Santa and we 
responded to their letters in character as Santa 
and his elves. We loved getting to write to the 
younger children as we also got to dress up as 
elves and read out their response letter to them. 
In addition, we also sang a Christmas Carol to 
them, which was really fun. Christmas is the best 
time of the year as we can get into the jolly 
spirit and learn everything about it (including the 
religious side in RE). On behalf of all of Year 5, 
we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year! 

Naomi and Lucy – 5B  


